The forensics season has begun and we are pleased to announce results for our first tournament, the San Diego Mesa Olympics, held this past weekend:

            Duo Interpretation:                      First Place

            Prose Interpretation                    First Place

                                                            Third Place

            After Dinner Speaking                 Second Place

            Poetry Interpretation                   Third Place

            Program Oral Interpretation         First Place

Congratulations to our competitors!

We look forward to another successful year.

Jean Perry                                                                                 Josh Fleming

Director of Forensics                                                                  Head Forensics Coach

Chairperson, Language Arts Division

